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Land East Of The Leys Adderbury
Erection of 2 dwellings

Wayne Campbell

Hayley Johnson

Conifers,The Leys,Adderbury,Banbury,0X17 3ES
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Dear Sir Our objections to the planning application - 21/03759/F are as follows: Access to
the site is along narrow lanes through the village and then along a single concrete track
(impassable for 2 vehicles) that leads to the sewage works . Any large delivery lorries etc
would find it difficult the manoeuvre along the track as there is a narrow turning before
getting to this site. In the past, sewage tankers have been unable to turn without
hitting/almost hitting the wall to our property. More recently, when the sewage works
needed a generator delivered the flat bed lorry was too long to get around the corner
without hitting our wall. The conditions of the concrete track would not take a lot of heavy
goods vehicles using it all day 5 days a week. The Refuse collection lorry does not drive
down the track to collect our bins as this not a public highway. The bins have to be left at
the top of the track to be emptied. The track is used by dog walkers and parents with young
children on a daily basis, therefore, their safety would be compromised with higher volumes
of traffic. The impact to wildlife and nature would suffer. Currently living or using the area
are Muntjack deers, bats and an array of birds. The loss of trees would be detrimental to
these animal and birds. We feel that there is enough green space in the village being built on
without adding to it with these proposed dwellings. Therefore, we would ask that our
objections are taken into consideration before this application is granted. Yours faithfully
Hayley Johnson
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